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Hello friends,
Few weeks ago I was invited to a prayer meeting in Cape Town at the Mayor's office to pray for the
nation of South Africa. Among where pastors ands church leaders from dif ferent denomination. We
saw the move of God as we pour our hearts before the Lord praying for the country’s economic
stability, fear for God among the leaders, Unity in among Christians and free and fare election next
year. Our heart is to see the present of God covering the country from the least to top. And I will
invite to keep praying for South Africa. Please don't for get to pray for Youth Alive Mission Camp that
will be coming up on the 4th to 10 of January. The camp is for the youths from 13 to 25 of age and our
my aim is to restore youthful dignity which has for long been lost due to apartheid, literacy, poor life
style etc. God is taking us to a new level, and positive changes have been occurring both in our
individual lives and Ministry. I will be leading the camp and hoping to see youths from various part of
the world joining us as seek God. It is quite amazing what God is doing lately in South Africa both with
those in need and beyond and fortunately for me I have been a part of this transformation force.

His together, Benjamin
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Hi Al,

Hope you and your family are doing great. Thanks so much for the materials. Sis. Hazel and T
have viewed and loved the introduction and presentation of the materials. It was amazing, why these
materials were never available at the time. The box was opened and divided between the NAREPA
Ministries and FLAG. NREPA's Pastors from Lofa Montserrado, Bomi and Cape mount Counties were
present and part takers of the meeting. Subsequent report will follow as both organizations meet to
brainstorm on strategies to further the Abstinence Program.

You have now met my material expectation! Previous funds supported were used to purchase
assorted materials, hand outs, allowance for facilitators, transportation to various zones etc., and
other fund used to augment office construction. This time around the project has taken a right
direction. We are certain that the presentation will suit our African cultural and traditional views in
the mist of the environment we find ourselves in. ( the project is not limited to the Church). Secondly
to have an of ficial ABSTINENCE LAUNCHING PROGRAM IN THE CITY OF MONROVIA. We have
TOT workshop photos of about 35 participants covering the game plan and Navigator booklets. The
graduates were empowered to teach the abstinence programs in churches, etc. We are asking you to
assist us with a DVD Projector to enhance the project. Your program is very fantastic and the answers
to longevity. In God we trust, Pastor John
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goes directly to missions
Send support to: Mission International
P.O. BOX 791, Folly Beach, 29439
Please take a moment and ask the Father
how you should help. Thank you
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